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CHATHAM BOROUGH PLANNING BOARD 

March 20, 2019   9:40 p.m. 

 

Chairman Susan Favate called the Chatham Borough Planning Board Meeting of March 20, 2019 

to order at 9:40 p.m. after the adjournment of the Joint Special Meeting of the Mayor and 

Borough Council and the Borough Planning Board holding a Public Hearing and Discussion on 

the Draft of the Post Office Plaza Redevelopment Plan. 

 

Name Present Absent 

Mayor Bruce Harris X  

Steve Williams X  

Council Member Thaddeus 

Kobylarz 

X  

Chrmn. Susan Favate X  

Vice Chrmn. Matthew 

Wagner 

X  

H.H. Montague X  

William Heap X  

Torri Van Wie X  

Matthew Engel X  

Kyle Muir  X 

Curt Dawson X  

Vincent K. Loughlin, Esq. X  

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes 

The minutes of the March 6, 2019 Planning Board meeting were approved as submitted. 

 

Application Resolutions 

Application PB #19-02 

Terrance McCabe 

228 Main Street 

Change of Permitted Use with Request for a Waiver of Site Plan 

Block 56  Lot 16 

Mr. Williams made a motion to approve the resolution memorializing the Board’s approval of 

Application PB #19-02.  Vice Chairman Wagner seconded the motion.  A roll call vote was 

taken: 

 

Mr. Williams                             -         yes 

Council Member Kobylarz        -         yes 

Chrmn. Favate                            -         yes 

Vice Chrmn. Wagner                  -        yes 

Mr. Heap                                     -        yes 

Mrs. Van Wie                             -         yes 

Mr. Engel                                    -         yes 

Mr. Dawson                                -         yes 
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The resolution for Application PB #19-02 was approved. 

 

The Board said good-by to Mr. Engel.  His service on the Planning Board was very appreciated.  

Board members wished Mr. and Mrs. Engel much happiness in their new home in Florham Park. 

 

At 9:45 p.m. the meeting adjourned. 

 

The next Planning Board meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 3, 2019, 7:30 p.m., in the 

Council Chambers, Chatham Borough Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

Elizabeth Holler 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


